HOUGHTON COUNTY
DUST CONTROL APPLICATIONS

The Houghton County Road Commission will be applying dust control (38% Calcium Chloride) for
private parties, for a fee, only in June, 2025.

Order must be placed and payment received by May 12, 2025.

For cost information and availability, please call the Houghton County Road Commission office in
Ripley at (906) 482-3600 from 6:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Monday thru Friday, by mail at P.O. Box
269, Hancock, MI 49930 or by email at lori@houghtonroads.org.

Bill Siler, Chairman
Gene Londo, Vice Chairman
Pete Torola, Member

Weather permitting application is scheduled for the week of June 16",



